TOWNSHIP OF LUMBERTON RESOLUTION 2015-04-093

A RESOLUTION APPOINTING A CROSSING GUARD FOR THE TOWNSHIP OF LUMBERTON FOR THE YEAR 2015

WHEREAS, John Waldis was not originally placed on Resolution 2015-01-031 for the appointment of Crossing Guards at the January 6, 2015 Re-organization meeting.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the Lumberton Township Committee that Mr. John Waldis be appointed as a Crossing Guard for the Lumberton Township Police Department for the year 2015.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that his appointment be retroactive to January 6, 2015

Adopted April 28, 2015

Stephanie N. Yurko, RMC/CMR

Municipal Clerk